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Term 3 Week 10 -  15 September 2021 
 

Term 3 Core Value: Justice 
School Rule:  We show justice towards our self, others and the environment when we… 
Expectation of Behaviour:  Thank others for a good game - shake hands 

 
 

Dear Parents 

As we come to the end of the Term, I would like to sincerely express my thanks to our community for their 
unwavering support of our school throughout the Home Based Learning (HBL) period. We have tried to ensure 
that along with a continuous cycle of improvement for children’s learning, their wellbeing has also been 
maintained. We have enjoyed the Mad Hatter’s Morning Tea, many dress-up days, crazy challenges, the Tokyo 
Olympics, speaking with scientists, Jump Jamming, zooming with Taronga Zoo, crazy hair, Disco Dancing, pets, 
STEMathlon, bookweek characters, Father’s Day liturgy and Melting Moments with grandparents on Zoom.  

It has been once again remarkable how the teachers and staff have pivoted from the school onsite program to a 
program to cater for the needs of the students. As well as the Friday HBL programs, I have been immensely proud 
of the new initiative we implemented of the Diverse Learning Team reaching out to families and students for 
extra support either in the area of academic support or wellbeing support.  

We have been so appreciative of the parent feedback obtained through Zoom sessions and through emails which 
has been given with such respect to the school. Such feedback has enabled the school to adjust the programs so 
that the HBL delivered, enables the students to be the best they can be under the circumstances.  

There has been some significant information shared in the daily Principal Updates, some of which has been 
included in this the final newsletter for the Term.  

Return to School Roadmap:  

• 25 October - Kindergarten and Year 1 

• 1 November - Year 2 and Year 6 

• 8 November – Year 3,4,5 

Kindergarten 2022: Playgroup materials and T-shirts are available at the school office, screening sessions have 
been cancelled, there will be a parent information session via zoom on Tuesday 12 October @ 7pm, Transition 
sessions will be held on 27 October and 9 November from 9:00 – 11:00am. 

Staffing: Mrs M Browne and Ms Rudd are on Long Service Leave for Term 4, Mrs Satchell welcomed a baby girl. 

Return to School Restrictions: All are requested to wear a mask, no parents on site, no mixing of cohorts, 
vaccinations for staff, strict personal hygiene and social distancing, canteen, library and uniform shop may open. 
No onsite band, no assemblies, no school performances, no gala days, no excursions and no P&F activities - these 
may be updated as we move closer to the return date. 

ICAS for Mathematics, English, Spelling Science and Digital Technologies: These voluntary competitions will take 
place during new dates in October and November. 

Naplan results : These were mailed home last week, congratulations to all students (and teachers) for the excellent 
results! 
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Parish Mass: 10am livestream Mass on Sunday celebrated by either Fr Richard or Fr Pawel 
https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/pittwater/news-events/parish-news/livestream-our-weekend-masses  

Wishing all a very restful and healthy holiday break. 

 

Mrs Suellen Garey 
PRINCIPAL 
 

Like and follow us at: facebook.com/sacredheartmonavale  
Like and follow us at: twitter.com/SHMV16 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Congratulations to the following students who received the Principal’s Award in Term 3.  

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 

KBlue  Viviana M KGreen  Piper T 
1Blue  Zoe M 1Green  Amelia E 
2Blue  Zoe B 2Green  Damian M 
3Blue  Kali H 3Green  Connor W 
4Blue  Oliver P 4Green  Liam W 
5Blue  Joshua N 5Green  Flynn D 
6Blue  Xavier V 6Green  Rocco R 

 

Congratulations to the following students who received the Core Value Award for “Justice” in Term 3. 

Core Value Awards 
“Justice” 

KBlue  Koa Q KGreen  Oliver S 
1Blue  Lachlan F 1Green  George B 
2Blue  Maddison L 2Green  Lily M 
3Blue  Harry W 3Green  Leanne B 
4Blue  Noah S 4Green  Leon O 
5Blue  Sienna D 5Green  Ivy P 
6Blue  Emma H 6Green  Matthew G 

 

Bay News  
The October Broken Bay issue celebrates one year since Bishop Anthony Randazzo's 
appointment as the fourth Bishop of Broken Bay, as well as testimonies from our seminarians 
on their next steps in their journey to priesthood, CatholicCare's services for domestic 
violence and the Social Justice Statement for 2020-21 on Mental Health. There is also an 
update on Towards 2025 in our Catholic Schools, new building projects at St Brendan’s and 
much more!  
 

Read it now online: https://issuu.com/bbcatholic/docs/broken_bay_news_october_2020_issue_207 

Class Awards 

 

Broken Bay News 
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